
 
January 18, 2023 

 

  

 

Heather, is your chapter ready for 2023? 

  
 

 

 

Attend our webinar next week on 

OmegaOne: Ensure Your Chapter Is Ready for the 

New Year. 
 

 

Tuesday, January 24 

4:00 p.m. Eastern 

 

 

Select the button above to register. The webinar recording will be sent to 
all registrants. 

 

 

  
 

 

 

Also...Make sure you've completed these 4 EASY 
STEPS to prepare your chapter. 

 

 

1. Update and clear POINTS as needed. (Admin Tools 

> Manage Points > Menu > Settings) 
2. Update and clear STUDY HOURS as needed. (Admin 
Tools > Manage Study Hours > Menu > Settings) 
3. Review and update GROUPS as needed. (Admin 
Tools > Manage Groups) 

https://t.e2ma.net/click/3is70k/jb1dfv/7194qjb
https://t.e2ma.net/click/3is70k/jb1dfv/7194qjb


 

4. Review and update FILES as needed. (Admin Tools 
> Manage Files) 

 

 

Do this TODAY, it only takes a few minutes. 
 

 

  
 

 

 

Visit the OmegaOne Help Center for additional 

resources. 
 

 

softwaresupport@omegafi.com | OmegaOne Help Center 
 

 

 

https://t.e2ma.net/click/3is70k/jb1dfv/nua5qjb
mailto:softwaresupport@omegafi.com?subject=OmegaOne%20Help
https://t.e2ma.net/click/3is70k/jb1dfv/3mb5qjb

